Cosgrove Village Primary School Newsletter



Monday 4th December 2023

This term's value is: Respect



Dates for your Diary

Wednesday 13th December: School Production: 10am

Wednesday 13th December: Kingswood Christmas Dinner - please order via the website

Thursday 14th December: School Production: 2pm and 6pm

Thursday 14th December: Only packed lunches available to order through Kingswood today

Friday 15th December: Panto at School – packed lunches available from Kingswood or bring in your own packed lunch

– Mufti-Day: wear your Christmas jumper to school

Tuesday 19th December: Last Day of Term - Party Day at School (mufti-day) - School will provide the party food

Thursday 4th January: School re-opens

PE

Class 1: Monday & Friday Class 2: Monday & Friday Class 3: Monday & Friday



Please can you child come into school wearing their PE kit, trainers, long hair tied back and earrings removed please (boys & girls).

Reading Book change days

Class 1: Monday Class 2: Monday Class 3: Monday



Please can reading books and reading records be brought into school daily – **Thank You**



Stars of the Week: Harvey, Emmet, Jessica

Special Mentions: Juniper, Leo, Phoenix, all of class 2 and 3, Amelia

Home Awards: Jasmine, Harvey

Please remember to send in any home awards or achievements – we love to see what your children have been up to!

From Mrs Busari

The children had a fantastic morning on Friday with the Word Guerrilla. He entertained all the children to start with by performing some raps, beatboxing, guitar and even some dancing. He then spent time with the classes working on poetry. The children really enjoyed it. It was a lovely treat to start December.

Thank you to everyone for bringing in donations for the Christmas Raffles at the performances. We have a lovely selection of things ready for you

to win back! We will be holding our Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 15th December when the children have the pantomime coming to Cosgrove. This is in aid of Save the Children. If you would like to make a donation to this charity, please bring this in on the day and we can arrange paying it in. We will send another reminder nearer the time.

Thank you for returning tickets requests for the Christmas performance. Mrs Wilson will be sorting through the requests and will send confirmation emails out to let you know which tickets you have been allocated.

Finally, teacher clubs have finished now for Christmas. Sports Club will still run on Monday 4th and Monday 11th December.

Have a lovely week in school.

With best wishes,

Mrs Jude Busari

Executive Head Teacher



School Dinners

There will be no dinners from Kingswood Catering on **Thursday 4**th or **Friday 5**th **January**

Back on Monday 8th January



After-School Club

All teacher led After-School Clubs have now finished.

Sports Club will finish on: **Monday 11**th **December**